
Comment for planning application 19/02550/F
Application Number 19/02550/F

Location Land to the east of M40 and south of A4095 Chesterton Bicester Oxon

Proposal Redevelopment of part of golf course to provide new leisure resort (sui generis)
incorporating waterpark, family entertainment centre, hotel, conferencing facilities and
restaurants with associated access, parking and landscaping

Case Officer Clare Whitehead  
 

Organisation
Name Eric Grahame Leach

Address 22 The Green,Chesterton,Bicester,OX26 1UU

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I have spent a lot of time with several hundred people, from Chesterton and the surrounding
villages, discussing this at length. No one in those meetings argued for this proposed
project. I feel this is totally inappropriate for the area. The hotel that is proposed, is massive
and the adjoining waterpark, is truly ugly. The car parking is unacceptable in a time, where
we are trying to cut down on car use. The whole project is so environmently wrong and
contradicts all the documents written by the Oxford County Council and Cherwell District
Council, regarding a Bicester Garden City. The golfcourse has ponds and wildlife at present
and the building work would without doubt, disturb these creatures. We live in an area of
water shortage. A water park, really? Chesterton has already accepted two housing estates
and has a big traffic problem. This is shared by most of the local villages. This project should
not be built anywhere, as it is an outdated business and Chesterton and the other villages
are the lungs and green spaces of the area around Bicester.

Received Date 05/12/2019 20:13:34

Attachments


